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January 7, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 
 
 
An error was discovered in the Cumulative Lake, and Cumulative Pond harvest reported for 
harvest date January 3rd.  The corrected values from January 2nd through January 6th are given 
below, in pounds:  
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 
 

HARVEST 
DATE

 Cumulative 
LAKE 

 Cumulative 
SHORE 

 Cumulative 
PONDS 

CUMULATIVE 
HARVEST

January 2, 2019 11,220,491 16,521,263 349,972 28,091,726
January 3, 2019 11,292,428 16,558,791 356,008 28,207,227
January 4, 2019 11,575,083 16,604,049 362,172 28,541,304
January 5, 2019 11,884,543 16,657,865 369,366 28,911,774
January 6, 2019 11,888,293 16,677,817 371,710 28,937,820


